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Hi,
I am a resident of Sedro Woolley and strongly oppose the Goldeneye site. These facilities burn down frequently
and pollute the land with toxic fumes and chemicals. Look at the Moss landing fire or the recent lithium battery
storage facility in Spokane. 

This facility will destroy Hanson Creek. This facility will put the residents of Sedro Woolley at risk. 

Do the right thing and vote no on this site. 

Andy 
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